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Hello my name is Miss Ashcroft and I am your Teaching Assistant for Reception class at Dean 

Valley School. 

 

I have a little boy at Dean Valley so I know first-hand what an amazing school it is and how much 

fun you will have. We are really looking forward to meeting each and every one of you in 

September. 

 

My favourite thing is being creative and doing any kind of arty activity be that painting, making 

playdough animals or printing with vegetables...you name it and I will try it. 

I have a little fluffy dog and we enjoy going on exciting adventures together, exploring new 

places and admiring the beautiful landscapes we have around us. 

I am a great listener and cannot wait to hear all about your own adventures when you come to 

school. I love to help people so will always be there if you need help with anything. 

 

Mrs Dumbleton and I are so very excited about all the fun we will have when you come to school, 

showing you around and discovering all the amazing spaces we have to learn in.  
 

 

 


